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 ANKARA VISA APPLICATION CENTRE MOVE 
 

From Monday 13 May 2019 the New Zealand Visa Application Centre (VAC) in Ankara will operate 
from a new location. 

The new VAC address will be: 

New Zealand Visa Application Centre 
Regnum Sky Towers,  
Muhsin Yazıcıoğlu BLVD No 57  
Balgat  
Çankaya, Ankara 
Turkey 

All other contact information remains the same.  
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